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sir,

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter

of the löth ubo.with enclosure, regarding the renewal

of the grant to the day school at Haselton, Babine

Agency; and in reply I beg to say that the Departme

will avait the receipt of Mr Agent Laring's report

before giving you a definite answer.

Your obedient servant,

Fomheard

scretary

A.V.Vowell, Esq.

Indian Supt.

Victoria,B.C.
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